
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Hollywood United Neighborhood Council 
Name: Jim Van Dusen 
Phone Number: (213) 304-7410 
Email: jim@myhunc.com 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(10) Nay(2) Abstain(1) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 02/11/2019 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 02/28/2019 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 17-0447 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: All residents workers, students and visitors to Los Angeles are entitled to and have the
right to a safe and healthy environment. To the extent that the comprehensive analysis called for in
the report associated with Council File 17-0447 finds that adverse health and environmental impacts
are associated within a to-be-determined distance from petroleum and gas wells, then we endorse
imposition of a setback/buffer from such wells that is necessary to mitigate those impacts. It has
been suggested in the paper titled “Existing scientific literature on setback distances from oil and gas
development sites” that a 2,500 foot minimum setback be the requirement. Any recommendations
emerging from this analysis must be subject to review by the public and affected owners before any
such imposition is created. If measures other than a setback can reasonably be implemented that
would result in the same safety and health benefits, they should be considered. 
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